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12th December 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

African Drumming Workshop 

 

In January when the children return to school we will be starting our new topic of 

‘African Safari’. 

 

In order to fully immerse the children into the African culture, they will take part in 

an African drama and drumming workshop on Tuesday 10th January 2017. The 

workshop will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn about African way 

of life, music, drama and dance.  

 

The cost of the workshop is £5.30 per child.  The school is subsiding the cost and 

we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child.  You can pay online or 

in cash at the office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss Singleton, Mrs Higgins and Mrs Overthrow 

Year 1 Team 

 


